National Institute of Technology Srinagar, Hazratbal,
Kashmir.
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OFFICE OF CENTRAL PURCHASE UNIT

“NOTICE FOR ATTENTION OF PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS FROM KASHMIR”

It is notified for attention of all bidders from Kashmir Valley who are facing difficulty in uploading their
Bids, in response to our call for submission of e-Bids, through our designated ON-LINE PORTAL
”mhrd euniwizarde.com” that they can contact this offlce for facilitation to upload the bids at our

computer centre.

However, they are required to keep all the documents ready in soft copy form for uploading.

(o/c cpu)



